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Broughton Primary School: 23.09.2025 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions: 
Congratulations to Year 5 who were last week’s Strive for Five reading challenge winners 
with 100% for the second week running. Fantastic work – well done! Our Attendance 
Champions were Years 3 and 5 who both had 98% attendance last week.  
 
Parents Evening appointments: 
SchoolCloud shows us that 78% of our parents/carers have booked Parents Evening 
appointments on SchoolCloud. If you haven’t yet made an appointment, there is still plenty 
of time to book using the link below: 
 

broughtonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 

You will be able to make bookings up to 4pm on Friday 10th October when the window to 
make appointments will close.  
 
Packed lunches and water bottles: 
Please could we remind parents/carers that the following items are not allowed in packed 
lunches: 

- Items which contain nuts (due to children in school having nut allergies) 
- Fizzy drinks 
- Sweets 
- Chocolate bars (a small chocolate covered biscuit is acceptable) 

 
 
 
 
 

Wk 15/09/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 94.4% 0.0% 

Haystacks 98.39% 0.32% 

Barrow 98.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 90.0% 4.76% 

Blencathra 98.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 96.88% 0.63% 

Whole 
School 

96.32% 0.87% 

Friday 19/09/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Katie Clark 

Year 1 Alexander Maher 

Year 2 Zac Hodgson 

Year 3 Emily Black 

Year 4 Penny Cuthbertson 

Year 5 Rosie Painter 

Year 6 Max Foye 
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For children who bring their own water bottles to school, please can you ensure that the 
bottles are filled with water rather than juice/cordial. Our Early Years and Key-Stage 1 pupils 
have their water bottles filled in school with water and so it is unfair on them if older pupils 
are bringing juice into school. Staff in school are very busy in the classrooms and struggle to 
monitor the bottles on a daily basis – we are hoping that parents/carers can help us with 
this. 
 
KABS Pyjama day: 

Happening this Friday! 

 
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Friday 26th September: KABS Pyjama day   

• Thursday 2nd October 6.45pm KABS AGM meeting in The Punch Bowl. All welcome. 

• Wednesday 15th October: Times Tables Rockstar day. Children in Years 1 – 6 can 

attend school dressed as rockstars.  

• Monday 20th October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments.  

• Tuesday 21st October 3.30-5.30pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments 

• Wednesday 22nd October 9.30am – Harvest Service in Christchurch   All welcome! 

• Thursday 23rd October – KABS Halloween disco More info to follow… 

• Friday 24th October – Break up for half-term 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


